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Petition update

Six Candidates Apply for Unroe's Vacated Seat

Smita Bharti
State College, PA

Feb 6, 2016 — From a Ferguson Township press release via the Centre Daily Times:

"...Applying for the two-year appointment were Steven Balkey, Drew Clemson, Rita Graef, Andrea Harman,
Bradley Lunsford and Michael Radis."

The Board of Supervisors will interview the applicants for the seat, vacated on January 4 when Ward 3
Democrat Colleen Unroe (elected November 3) declined office - starting at 6 p.m. on Monday, February 8
and continuing at 6 p.m. on Tuesday, February 9.

The supervisors plan to appoint Unroe's replacement at the next regular supervisors’ meeting on Feb. 16.

Supervisors will not be taking public comments concerning the appointment during the February 16 meeting.

They are taking public comment about the appointment via email:

Steve Miller – At-large – smiller@twp.ferguson.pa.us
Janet Whitaker – At-large – jwhitaker@twp.ferguson.pa.us
Laura Dininni – Ward 1 – ldininni@twp.ferguson.pa.us
Peter Buckland – Ward 2 – pbuckland@twp.ferguson.pa.us
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